

WASHINGTON STATE CRIMINAL JUSTICE TRAINING COMMISSION

Monica Alexander, Executive Director

19010 1st Avenue South • Burien, WA 98148 • Phone: 206-835-7300 • www.cjtc.wa.gov

February 14, 2022

ELECTRONICALLY DELIVERED

Chief John R. Batiste Washington State Patrol 106 11th Ave. SW Olympia WA 98501

Dear Chief Batiste:

The purpose of this letter is to provide documentation that the Washington State Criminal Justice Training Commission grants the Washington State Patrol as an existing institution, the ability to train criminal justice personnel (RCW 43.101.170). Criminal justice personnel receiving the training must be employed by the Washington State Patrol and the training must be approved by the commission (RCW 43.101.200).

Thank you for your continued commitment to training. If you have any questions, please contact me at mailto:malexander@cjtc.wa.gov or (206) 835-7291.

Sincerely,

Monica A. Alexander Executive Director

cc: Jerrell Wills, Deputy Director

Kevin Zeller, Assistant Director